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NDNA Cymru template email/letter to parents

Subject- It’s time to get it right for early years and childcare
Dear [Parent]
I am contacting you to make you aware of the National Day Nurseries Association (NDNA) Cymru’s campaign to call on the next Welsh Government to invest in early years education and care for our youngest children. As you know, this is a vital stage of your child’s development and NDNA Cymru is calling on all political parties to put children at the heart of these policies.
Research shows that the high quality early education which we give to your child gives them the best start in life. But to achieve this, we need to be able to invest in our staff training and resources for our nursery.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please let our local candidates (you can find the names of your local and regional candidates here https://whocanivotefor.co.uk/) know that you support NDNA Cymru’s call to get early years right for all children. They want early years funding to be carefully reviewed so that it matches rising costs and inflation. This means the funding your child receives at our setting stays in line with the costs of providing the learning environment we do, and no child missing out as a result. There is also money that has been set aside for childcare which isn’t reaching frontline providers and therefore children, like the £600 million the Treasury clawed back from unclaimed Tax-Free Childcare.
We also want the next Welsh Government to consider making the whole application process simpler for you and for us by introducing a Childcare Passport. This would be an online account for each child which combines all funding streams so you can send funding to your choice of provider directly. This will cut down the paperwork you have to do and also make our admin easier, meaning we can spend more quality time with your child.
So if you meet, speak to or contact our local candidates, please ask them:
· How they will make the childcare system simpler for you
· If they will support the sustainability of local nurseries/settings through proper funding and continuing business rates relief
· How they will make sure money that is “set aside” for your child’s early years education and care, will reach the nursery or provider you choose.
Yours sincerely/Best wishes,
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